
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that due to emergency 

repairs, our facility will be temporarily closed starting from [Start Date] and is expected to 

reopen on [End Date]. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we 

work to ensure the safety and quality of our services. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


